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to me, Lesley, Lesley 

 
 

Hi, Sue. Bruce George asked asked that the following email from him be posted on the 
P-2845 grant at matchinggrants.org.  Posting will allow us to recommend approval of 
this grant to the District Approval Committee. 
 
Please use the following paragraph in place of the answer to question No. 1 in the project’s Final Report: 

Naper Lights held their 7th annual holiday light display in November and December. The 
display and event moved its location to the downtown Naperville Water Street Development 
due to the cancelation of the Christkindl Market at the Naperville Settlement. Due to a 
large deduction in SECA, Naperville City grants, the lessening of sponsorship dollars, and 
the move to a new location, we are requesting that matching district dollars would really 
help this project. We will also be replacing and repairing existing lights and/or displays as 
well as making a gift to the Community. 
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